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During a diving competition Linda discovers that she has a rare heart condition and is told that her only hope
of surviving is a heart transplant. Sensitive, introspective and intelligent, Linda refuses to be wrapped up in
cotton wool, despite her parent’s wishes. Determined to experience everything a thirteen-year-old girl
should, Linda starts to work her way through a list of all the things she and her best friend wish to do: have a
first kiss, go to a pop concert, travel without parents... But as Linda starts to tick these off, a mysterious emo-
like boy called Njal appears – and always at the most unexpected moments. And he is happy to accompany
her on daring escapades, particularly those that her timid best friend refuses to go on with her. But is Njal
good, or bad? And why is he the only one that Linda can share her fears with?

Minus Me is a gripping, addictive novel – written with heart-stopping emotional honesty – from one of
Norway’s most acclaimed young adult writers.
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From reader reviews:

Jonathan Ownby:

The book Minus Me can give more knowledge and also the precise product information about everything
you want. Why then must we leave a good thing like a book Minus Me? A few of you have a different
opinion about e-book. But one aim this book can give many facts for us. It is absolutely right. Right now, try
to closer with the book. Knowledge or facts that you take for that, you could give for each other; it is
possible to share all of these. Book Minus Me has simple shape but you know: it has great and massive
function for you. You can seem the enormous world by open up and read a publication. So it is very
wonderful.

Adam Youngblood:

Minus Me can be one of your beginner books that are good idea. Many of us recommend that straight away
because this e-book has good vocabulary that may increase your knowledge in vocab, easy to understand, bit
entertaining but nevertheless delivering the information. The article writer giving his/her effort to put every
word into delight arrangement in writing Minus Me although doesn't forget the main stage, giving the reader
the hottest in addition to based confirm resource details that maybe you can be among it. This great
information may drawn you into new stage of crucial thinking.

Chris Moore:

Your reading sixth sense will not betray you, why because this Minus Me reserve written by well-known
writer we are excited for well how to make book that can be understand by anyone who all read the book.
Written throughout good manner for you, dripping every ideas and composing skill only for eliminate your
personal hunger then you still uncertainty Minus Me as good book not simply by the cover but also with the
content. This is one publication that can break don't determine book by its cover, so do you still needing a
different sixth sense to pick this!? Oh come on your studying sixth sense already said so why you have to
listening to one more sixth sense.

Dennis Carson:

A lot of reserve has printed but it differs from the others. You can get it by net on social media. You can
choose the most effective book for you, science, witty, novel, or whatever by means of searching from it. It
is named of book Minus Me. You can contribute your knowledge by it. Without leaving the printed book, it
may add your knowledge and make an individual happier to read. It is most essential that, you must aware
about reserve. It can bring you from one spot to other place.
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